Period 1 7:45 - 8:35

Period 2 8:40 - 9:30

Break 9:30 - 9:40

Period 3 9:45 — 10:35
THESF PAWS Period 4 10:40 — 11:30
Don't Touch Lunch 11:30 - 12:00
Period 5 12:05 - 12:55

Period 6 1:00 - 1:50

Period 7 1:55 - 2:45

Daily Bulletin
Friday, October 28th, 2022

A Boo! We hope all of you are wearing your Halloween costumes today to Scare Away Drugs. Yesterday we had
three classes that showed their commitment to the Red Ribbon theme. We hope that Fosler's, Steely's, and Mudge's
classes all enjoyed their treats. The leadership class will be around during fifth period for today's count. Although today
ends National Red Ribbon Week, we hope that all of you will continue to make positive, healthy choices by choosing to be
drug and alcohol-free.

& Tonight, is our Halloween Dance taking place from 7:00-8:30. Please remember that our dances are for CMS
students only and you will need your Dance Permission Slip in order to get in. Your parents received a Parent Square with
all of the details. Although the dance admission is FREE, you should bring extra money for pizza and treats. We will also
have a costume contest with awesome prizes. We will have two winners in each of the following categories: Most Creative,
Funniest, Most Festive, and Scariest. We will also have a special prize for the Best Group Costume. See you all there!

9 Grab a partner and come out to the main quad for our Fun Friday Activity and for your chance to earn Cougar
Bucks. If you save up FOUR Cougar Bucks, head over to the student store to purchase a delicious frozen treat.

#The results are in! We have winners in both library contests. Andy Sutton had the closest guess for the large pumpkin
and gets to take it home with a guess of 10.75 kilograms. The actual mass of the pumpkin was 10.91 kg. The winner of the
candy corn is Connor Thomas with a guess of 379. The actual amount was 384 candy corns. Thanks to everyone who
submitted their guesses!

® Basketball Tryout Registration closes tonight at 5:00pm. To register, have your parent visit our Carmel Middle
School website, click on Athletics and follow the SportsNet link.

/" INK-tober’s Word of the Day is CAMPING. Join us in the library at lunch to practice your ink drawing skills.

¥ CMS is accepting donations in support of the Carmel Valley Angel Project. The CVAP supports families during the
holiday season by providing food, toys, and other important items to those in need. This year CMS will be focused on
providing items for children from infancy through grade 5. Please consider supporting this collection drive by

providing small items such as toothbrushes, socks, crayons, jewelry, flashlights, silly putty, small lego sets. small toys,
stickers, balls, hot wheels, or other small toys/items. Items can be placed in the red collection bin in the CMS office now
until December 1st. CVAP is unable to accept gift cards for this event.

‘\'Spanish language students - this is your last chance to take home your "Ojo De Dios" aka "God's Eye". Please pick
them up in the library today - otherwise they will be received by mother earth tomorrow.

Since Monday is really Halloween, feel free to wear your costumes to school. Remember that they must be
school appropriate. The leadership class will host an activity in the main quad for all of you wearing costumes.

Happy Birthday to:
who are celebrating over the weekend!



